
Happy Summer! 
I hope every one of your summers is off to a great start. Now that we’re past Rodeo Days and the Fourth of July, 
I’m afraid the rest of summer is going to fly by too quickly. The great thing about that is I get to be back in the 
studio with my dancers full time…I can’t wait! 
 
Recital Recordings 
We decided to leave the recordings of our Spring Show accessible through the summer! So if you’d still like a 
chance to view or download your dancer’s show, there’s still time! Access to the recordings will end on August 
31st. 
 
Open House 
We’re planning an Open House at the Studio on Thursday, August 12th! We’ll be open that day from    
3:00-7:30pm. New students can come check out the space and meet the staff and returning students are     
welcome to come and say hello! Staff will be able to go over any questions you may have about the studio,    
classes, or policies. This will also be an opportunity to order dance shoes for 1st-12th grade dancers, pick up 
any Dancewear you may need, and take care of tuition and fees for the season. You’ll also have the chance to 
sign up for a drawing for some FREE Fusion gear! Mark your calendars! 
 
First Day of Dance and our Anniversary Year! 
Our 2021-2022 Dance Season will begin Monday, September 13th for the 15th Season of Fusion! Our theme 
for the year will be Small Town Celebration! While Edgewood is our Studio Home, we are so thankful to have  
students from so many of our surrounding communities dancing with us! With all of you, year 15 is sure to be 
our best year yet! 
 
Gear from Rivals and Revolution 
Did you know our shop with Rivals in Strawberry Point is open online anytime? For performances, all dancers 
need a Green Studio T-shirt, and 1st-12th grade dancers have a few 
other additional required items that are  denoted on the website. You 
can order these any time and pick them up at the studio!  We also 
partnered with Revolution Dancewear this year for some fun dance 
outfits for your dancers. None of the items from Revolution are re-
quired, but may be a fun surprise for your  dancer. 
Links to both of these sites are on our website - http://
www.fusiondanceworks.studio/shop.html 
 
Facebook Group 
I’d like to invite all of our new families to add themselves to our      
Fusion News and Notes Group on Facebook. We also send updates 
out in our newsletters and via email, but Facebook is often a          
convenient way for families to get info quickly. Copy and paste this 
link into your web browser to check out the group: https://
www.facebook.com/groups/272747179730856 
 
We are SO excited for a fantastic dance year! Please be sure to reach 
out if you have any questions before we get started! 
 
 
Dream Big ~ Work Hard ~ 
Miss Miranda 
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Mark Your  
Calendar 

Open House: August 12 at the Studio 
from 3:00-7:30pm 
Classes Start: September 13 
Fall Tuition Payments Due: Sept. 13, 
Oct. 4, & Nov. 1 
Spring Session Begins: January 3 
Spring Tuition Payments Due: Jan. 3, 
Feb. 7, Mar. 7 
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